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Mary Nordstrom

From: Wendy Pierobon 
Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2018 10:05 AM
To: Allan Thompson; Annette Groves; Mary Nordstrom
Subject: asphalt plant

I am opposed to an ashpalt plant coming to our town.  We used to be the "greenest town in Ontario".  I highly 
doubt that we would still have this title given all the trucks coming and going and all the traffic problems. etc. I 

have lived in Bolton for almost 30 years and I do not like the way the town is going. Why can't we do 
something about the downtown core?  Make it like a Kleinburg or a St. Jacobs?  Take that block on Mill St and 

build loft condos? 
 

Anyway, I thought I would voice my opinion for a change. 
 

thanks 
 

Wendy Pierobon 


